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27th September 2021  

Dear Parent / Guardian 

On Monday 11th October, Class 9 will be going on a visit to Armley Mills. The visit will enhance 
children’s understanding of the roles of children in Victorian Britain, which is their history topic for 
this term.  Children will experience what life was like in a Victorian classroom. 

The visit will cover the morning session and lunchtime, so your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch, unless they are entitled to a free school meal.  Children will be collected at their normal time 
at the end of the day.  

We will be leaving school just after 9am, so it is essential that your child arrives on time on their trip 
day. It is also very important that your child comes in school uniform on their trip day.  Please be 
aware we will be walking to the venue, so children will need to dress appropriately, e.g. jacket/coat.  

We are sure that this day will be an enjoyable and educational experience. The museum has put into 
place all COVID secure measures and it will only be the class in the schoolroom during the trip.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 Yours faithfully 

B Waters 

Mr B Waters 

Assistant Head Teacher and Year 3/4 Leader 

 

 

 

Armley Mills – Class 9 

 

Name:  ____________________________________________  Class: _________________ 

 

 

Any Medical Conditions:  _____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature:  ________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Number:  ________________________________ 
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On Tuesday 12th October, Class 10 will be going on a visit to Armley Mills. The visit will enhance 
children’s understanding of the roles of children in Victorian Britain, which is their history topic for 
this term.  Children will experience what life was like in a Victorian classroom. 

The visit will cover the morning session and lunchtime, so your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch, unless they are entitled to a free school meal. Children will be collected at their normal time 
at the end of the day.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the trip. Please be aware that if 
the school doesn’t get in enough money to cover the cost, we may have to cancel the trip. Your child 
will not need any spending money.   

We will be leaving school just after 9am, so it is essential that your child arrives on time on their trip 
day. It is also very important that your child comes in school uniform on their trip day.  Please be 
aware we will be walking to the venue, so children will need to dress appropriately, e.g. jacket/coat.  

We are sure that this day will be an enjoyable and educational experience. The museum has put into 
place all COVID secure measures and it will only be the class in the schoolroom during the trip.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 Yours faithfully 

B Waters 

Mr B Waters 

Assistant Head Teacher and Year 3/4 Leader 
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On Wednesday 13th October, Class 11 will be going on a visit to Armley Mills. The visit will enhance 
children’s understanding of the roles of children in Victorian Britain, which is their history topic for 
this term.  Children will experience what life was like in a Victorian classroom. 

The visit will cover the morning session and lunchtime, so your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch, unless they are entitled to a free school meal. Children will be collected at their normal time 
at the end of the day.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the trip. Please be aware that if 
the school doesn’t get in enough money to cover the cost, we may have to cancel the trip. Your child 
will not need any spending money.   

We will be leaving school just after 9am, so it is essential that your child arrives on time on their trip 
day. It is also very important that your child comes in school uniform on their trip day.  Please be 
aware we will be walking to the venue, so children will need to dress appropriately, e.g. jacket/coat.  

We are sure that this day will be an enjoyable and educational experience. The museum has put into 
place all COVID secure measures and it will only be the class in the schoolroom during the trip.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 Yours faithfully 

B Waters 

Mr B Waters 

Assistant Head Teacher and Year 3/4 Leader 
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On Thursday 14th October, Class 12 will be going on a visit to Armley Mills. The visit will enhance 
children’s understanding of the roles of children in Victorian Britain, which is their history topic for 
this term.  Children will experience what life was like in a Victorian classroom. 

The visit will cover the morning session and lunchtime, so your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch, unless they are entitled to a free school meal.  Children will be collected at their normal time 
at the end of the day.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the trip. Please be aware that if 
the school doesn’t get in enough money to cover the cost, we may have to cancel the trip. Your child 
will not need any spending money.   

We will be leaving school just after 9am, so it is essential that your child arrives on time on their trip 
day. It is also very important that your child comes in school uniform on their trip day.  Please be 
aware we will be walking to the venue, so children will need to dress appropriately, e.g. jacket/coat.  

We are sure that this day will be an enjoyable and educational experience. The museum has put into 
place all COVID secure measures and it will only be the class in the schoolroom during the trip.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 Yours faithfully 

B Waters 

Mr B Waters 

Assistant Head Teacher and Year 3/4 Leader 
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On Friday 15th October, Class 13 will be going on a visit to Armley Mills. The visit will enhance 
children’s understanding of the roles of children in Victorian Britain, which is their history topic for 
this term.  Children will experience what life was like in a Victorian classroom. 

The visit will cover the morning session and lunchtime, so your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch, unless they are entitled to a free school meal. Children will be collected at their normal time 
at the end of the day.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the trip. Please be aware that if 
the school doesn’t get in enough money to cover the cost, we may have to cancel the trip. Your child 
will not need any spending money.   

We will be leaving school just after 9am, so it is essential that your child arrives on time on their trip 
day. It is also very important that your child comes in school uniform on their trip day.  Please be 
aware we will be walking to the venue, so children will need to dress appropriately, e.g. jacket/coat.  

We are sure that this day will be an enjoyable and educational experience. The museum has put into 
place all COVID secure measures and it will only be the class in the schoolroom during the trip.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 Yours faithfully 

B Waters 

Mr B Waters 

Assistant Head Teacher and Year 3/4 Leader 
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